HUD 2021 Annual Action Plan – Public Form & Hearing
December 16, 2020; 2pm - 4pm
Video conference; registration required for link 
MaineHousing and the Maine Department of Economic and Community Development invite you to attend a combined public forum/public hearing as we develop the HUD 2021 Annual Action Plan. 
This plan will identify the annual goals, priorities and objectives for using the Community Development Block Grant Program (CDBG), HOME Investment Partnership Program (HOME), the Housing Trust Fund (HTF), and the Emergency Solutions Grant Program (ESG).
We are seeking input on how these funds should be allocated.
In the 2020-2024 Five-Year Consolidated Plan, MaineHousing indicated that HOME funds would generally be used for multifamily new construction/rehab, and tenant-based rental assistance. MaineHousing plans to use ESG funds to fund emergency shelters and rapid re-housing programs. The CDBG program planned priorities are housing rehabilitation, public infrastructure improvements and economic development activities which include direct assistance to businesses and workforce development. The Housing Trust Fund is used to construct or renovate affordable housing for people who are very low-income.
In 2020, Maine received $11,951,816 in CDBG funds, $4,277,376 for HOME, $3,000,000 for HTF and $1,390,914 for ESG.
We look forward to your comments on how these funds should be allocated in 2021 and any other suggestions you have for MaineHousing and DECD.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please use this link to register to join us on the afternoon of December 16th from 2pm - 4 pm via video conference. Login information and an agenda will be shared with registrants prior to the meeting.
